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Here are some of the things we have  
been doing this week… 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Dormice have zoomed 
off into space! We have 

made rockets from shapes. 
 

 

We will be wearing something Red, White or 
Blue on Friday 5 May and enjoying a picnic 

lunch to celebrate the King’s coronation! 
 

Dormice explored the ‘space 
tray’ and watched real 
rockets taking off to the 

moon! 

 

   
 

The Badgers have been counting ladybirds this week, we matched the number 
of spots on their backs and found the matching pairs! Great conservation of 

number skills, well done everyone! 
 

 

 

  
George D. explores 
the bucket balance 

scales. 
 

Hari tests his muscles 
by pushing the barrel 

up the slope. 
 

George F mixes 
up a delicious mud 

stew for dinner! 
 


